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Perris Boulevard Street Repair and Sewer Improvements Work 
 

PERRIS, Calif. (January 6, 2020) –– As part of the Citywide Street Improvements Project, the 

Contractor plans to begin roadway repairs along Perris Blvd on Monday, January 6th.  Due to the 

nature of the repairs, one southbound lane along Perris Blvd (between Bowen Rd and Jarvis St) 

will be closed for a duration of 2 weeks.  Please contact the City Engineer’s office at (951) 943-

6504 for any questions related to this Perris Blvd roadway repairs project. 

The City is also coordinating an emergency sewer improvements project at the Perris 

Blvd and Metz Rd location.  This project is expected to begin Monday, January 6th and take 

approximately 5 weeks to complete.  Please contact the City’s Public Work Department at (951) 

657-3280 for any questions related to this sewer improvements project. 

Please use caution, follow traffic control, and expect minor delays when driving through 

these construction areas. 
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